Do you know enough about the BIBLE?
Whether a little or a lot: 
Here’s an opportunity to inform, update or refresh your knowledge of the Bible in an accessible and relaxed manner, getting the ‘big picture’ of God’s story.

In November we will be starting The BIBLE COURSE commencing with                                                                                      A TASTER evening (sample a simple meal and Session 1) on                                                 Wednesday 7th November 7.00pm at St Mary’s Church in Allithwaite (followed by 3 other pre-Christmas sessions on Nov 14th, 21st and 28th).

Lifts will be available to those who need transport and there is the possibility of a follow-on Day-time session if needed. Each session comprises 2 short video presentations and opportunity for discussion and personal reflection with the aid of a personal handbook. 
                                                                 
For more info.  Or to book a place for the Taster Evening contact:  Lis Arthurs Tel. 35406  
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